Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting
December 11, 2009

Attending:  David Ellefsen, Barbra Moss, Beth Clifton, John Cashell, Jeff Cox, Dale Griffith, Doris Bessett.

Absent:  Heather McCoy, Tony Villalobos


David Ellefsen brought Jeff Cox in to discuss issues involving email accounts with adjunct faculty.  At the current time, adjunct faculty members are given the option of using personal email accounts to receive college communications.   This has all too often proved problematic.  The questions posed concerned the desirability of requiring GBC email for adjunct faculty. Jeff discussed security and storage concerns; G-Mail is backed up.  Currently, all adjunct faculty members are given addresses which expire each August 20th.

Policy and procedures regarding this issue were discussed.  It was felt that communications and sense of community would be enhanced if all communications from the college were sent over the college’s system.


Web Campus was also discussed.  In several instances, adjunct faculty have not been aware of function of the server software.  At times, adjunct faculty have not used Web Campus because they have not felt capable of navigating the system.  We discussed viable solutions for these concerns.


The committee felt that a letter to new and returning adjunct faculty from the Adjunct Faculty Committee itself would be a positive step to addressing several issues.  The target goal for this letter would be Fall 2010.
